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Results of the 2017 Elections to the Board of Directors 

of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
 

Montreal, May 26, 2017 – At the end of the voting period from May 5 to 26, 2017 in which 
members of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec in the electoral regions concerned were 
invited to participate, 4 directors were elected and 1 was reelected for a three-year term in 
the four electoral regions with vacancies. 
 
Mauricie–Bois-Francs region (participation rate: 8.59%) 

• Mr. Maxime Belletête, Eng. (elected) 
 
Montreal region (participation rate: 5.74%) 

• Mr. Zaki Ghavitian, Eng., FEC (elected) 
• Ms. Carole Lamothe, Eng. (elected) 
• Mr. Alexandre Marcoux, Eng. (reelected) 

 
Quebec City region (participation rate: 9.01%) 

• Mr. Nicolas Turgeon, Eng. (elected) 
 
Saguenay–Lac-Saint-Jean region 
Since no candidacies were received for the vacancy in the Saguenay–Lac-Saint-Jean region, 
the OIQ’s Board of Directors will fill this position by cooptation, in accordance with section 77 
of the Professional Code. 
 
The members concerned voted electronically for directors in the electoral regions with 
vacancies by filling out their ballots on line. 
 
An official report (in French) with the full results was prepared by Raymond Chabot Grant 
Thornton. In accordance with section 45 of the Regulation respecting representation on the 
Board of Directors of the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec and elections to said Board, the 
report will be published in the participant handbook distributed at the Annual General Meeting 
of members, which will take place on June 15. 
 
The elected directors will begin their duties on June 16, at the first meeting of the 97th Board 
of Directors of the OIQ. The Board of Directors will also elect the Executive Committee for 
2017-2018 on that date. 
 
The OIQ’s 2017 elections Web site (in French) has all of the information that was submitted by 
the new directors as part of the electoral process. 
 
  

http://www.electionsoiq.ca/oiq2017-content/uploads/2017/05/20170526_OIQ_resultats_2017.pdf
http://www.electionsoiq.ca/


About the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Founded in 1920, the Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec (OIQ) has a membership of some 
62,000 engineering professionals in all fields, except forest engineering. The OIQ strives to 
be a reference for professionalism and excellence in engineering as well as a unifying 
organization. Its mission is to protect the public by acting to ensure that engineers serve 
society with professionalism, compliance and integrity in the public interest. For more 
information, go to www.oiq.qc.ca. 
 
For a quick update on OIQ news, join our virtual communities: 

• Facebook www.facebook.com/oiq.qc.ca  
• Twitter https://twitter.com/OIQ  
• LinkedIn http://bit.ly/LinkedInOIQ 
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Source : Patrick Leblanc 
Communications Advisor 
Ordre des ingénieurs du Québec 
Tel.: 514 845-6141 or 1 800 461-6141, ext. 3108 
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